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2021 Special Enrollment Period for Health Insurance Open Through May 15
 In accordance with recent executive orders signed by President Biden, there will be a special three-month enrollment period from February 15 through May 15 to access health coverage through the Affordable Care Act (ACA). This has been done because of the tremendous toll of COVID-19 on our communities.

The ACA’s income-based subsidies on premiums also remain intact, which means many South Carolinians will again be eligible for free, zero-premium bronze plans on the Marketplace. Although South Carolina is one of just 12 states who chose not to expand Medicaid under the ACA, more than 200,000 South Carolinians select health insurance plans under the Marketplace plans available on HealthCare.gov each year.

Those numbers have remained relatively static in recent years, despite the fact that more than 400,000 South Carolinians remain uninsured, 59,000 of which are eligible for Medicaid and another 179,000 are eligible for ACA subsidies. Together, that’s more than half of our state’s uninsured who are eligible for some form of subsidized coverage. For hundreds of thousands of our state’s citizens, affordable health insurance is within their reach.

For those individuals, obtaining health insurance can be transformative. Preventative and primary care can become a regular part of their lives, leading to a healthier life and preventing chronic conditions down the road. The sense of security that comes from being prepared for an unexpected health emergency also allows families to save money for other things, like buying a home or sending their kids to college.

214,000 South Carolinians took advantage of affordable coverage purchased on the Health Insurance Marketplace in 2020, and reports show that 9 out of 10 plans purchased through the Marketplace received a tax credit.

Now, more than ever, we must do everything we can to ensure South Carolina continues its journey towards a better state of health. Individuals interested in accessing affordable health coverage should reach out for free, localized help to discuss their options. Call 888-998-4646 or go to signupsc.org. Experts will guide SC residents through the process to find out what they qualify for and what options are available that best fit their needs.
###
About the South Carolina Hospital Association

SCHA is a private, not-for-profit organization founded in 1921 to serve as the collective voice of South Carolina’s hospital community. Today it represents approximately 100 member hospitals and health systems and 500 personal members. We work with our member hospitals and other partners to create a healthier future for our communities through advocacy, innovation, and collaboration. Together, we are leading South Carolina to a better state of health. Learn more about SCHA at www.scha.org. 

